
 

 

 

 

 

KANSAS STATE BOARD OF TECHNICAL PROFESSIONS 

DISCIPLINARY REPORT SUMMER 2023 

 

IN THE MATTER OF STEPHEN MASLAN, PE9190 CASE NO. 23-16  

Summary: In November of 2022 the Board office received an alleged violation form on Mr. Maslan.  In the 
complaint it is alleged that Stephen Maslan exhibited unethical behavior for failing to obtain work permits for work 
completed under his sealed drawings. 
 
Board Action:  The board found Mr. Maslan in violation of K.SA. 74-7026(a)(2).    

Specifically, Mr. Maslan engaged in misconduct when he failed to enter into a written contract regarding the work 
he completed for a deck addition.  Furthermore, he failed to obtain the required permits for the work completed 
under his sealed drawings.   

The conduct of Mr. Maslan, as outlined above, constitutes violation of the laws of the State of Kansas. 

Board Action: The Board ordered Mr. Maslan to obtain three extra continuing education hours.   
 
Status: The case was closed February 2023.          

 


